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This month we welcome Kelli Preddy as the new Billing Specialist!  

 

Kelli has lived in Waldport for 7 ½ years. She’s excited to serve her fellow 

community members, so please join us in welcoming her aboard! 

 

You may have gotten familiar with Emily over the past 6 months, but the 

leprechauns have come and taken her away from us! She’ll be following them 

over the rainbow in search of her own pot of gold. Happy Saint Patrick’s Day!  
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Already planning your vegetable garden, but concerned about the spike in your 

water bill? We’ve got some tips below! 

 

Put a nozzle on your garden hose! Use a shutoff or pressure nozzle so you only 

use what you need when you’re watering plants, cleaning the house, or washing 

the car.  

 

Increase your efficiency by watering your garden in the morning or at night to 

reduce evaporation.  
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Updates and Tips 

 
THE NEXT BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING IS  
WEDNESDAY MARCH 16 T H  AT 10 AM AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE. 
 
THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING IS  WEDNESDAY 
MARCH 16TH AT 10:15 AM AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE.  

 

 

MARCH 2022 

Your PUD is registered with the Community Services Consortium. Their 

program provides services to meet basic needs and help build stability in the lives 

of community members.  

 

If you’re having trouble making payments on your water bill, you may be eligible 

for assistance.  

 

You can schedule an appointment through the automated phone system:  

541-265-3293 or you can fill out an application online at 

www.communityservices.us/utility-assistance/ 


